From: Pamela MacEwen [mailto:msmassey2u@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 11:00 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Attention! Important! No one wants another DPMurphy business in Borden.

I don’t know how many ways it has to be said. Do not allow another business in Borden. Howatts and Cerrites
have been more than enough for years. Do not! I repeat DO NOT approve another request. Simple Deni Deni

Pamela Laura MacEwen
RAY ROBICHAUD!



